
The Sepik Development Project contemplates four interdependent projects 
that span the provinces of West and East Sepik in northwest Papua New 
Guinea.   The Project focuses on the development of shared-use                  
infrastructure that will support, and in turn be supported by, a world-class 
hydroelectric facility and copper-gold mining operation. This inclusive        
development model represents a transformative, nation-building opportunity 
for the people and Government of Papua New Guinea. 

Join us for a ‘Business Breakfast’ to hear the latest Project developments 
from PanAust General Manager – Technical Services and Project Director for 
the Sepik Development Project, Scott Cowie.  

The Sepik Development Project: a  

nation-building pathway for Frieda River  

Date 

Wednesday 18 September 2019 

 

RSVP by Monday16 September 
2019 

 

Time 

7:00 am for a 7:15 am Start 

Location 

Tattersalls Club 

Tattersalls Arcade 

215 Queen Street, Brisbane 

Dress Code  

Men: Jacket & Tie 

Women: Business Attire 

Cost  

Non Members - $75 per person 

Members - $70 per person 

Table of 8—$560 

  Scott Cowie 

 

 

 

Scott is a chartered mining engineer. He is responsible 
for technical support and studies for PanAust’s mining 
operations and projects. This includes progressing 
studies from concept to feasibility level, overseeing the                 
environmental impact assessment process, life of mine 
planning, tailings storage facility stewardship, and mine 
closure planning.   

As Project Director for the Sepik Development Project 
in Papua New Guinea, Scott is responsible for the    
Project’s permitting, government and external affairs 
and community development programs.  

www.apngassociation.com 

Business Breakfast 

https://www.trybooking.com/BFAEZ 

PanAust General Manager 

Technical Services  


